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2022 Biosolids Disposal  
CONTRACT NO. 2613-1221 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
TO: PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS  
 
THE ATTENTION OF ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS ON THE ABOVE REFERENCED 
PROJECT IS CALLED TO THE CHANGE IN BIDOPENING TIME: 

 
1.  Date and Time of Bid Opening:  TUESDAY– DECEMBER 7, 2021 @ 

10:10 A.M. 

 

2. Date and Time of Bid Opening:  WEDNESDAY– DECEMBER 8, 2021 

@ 1:00 P.M. 

 
PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS SHALL ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THE APPROPRIATE 

ADDENDUM NUMBER(S) BY STATING THIS ON THE OUTSIDE OF THE SEALED 

ENVELOPE CONTAINING THE BID PROPOSAL FOR THE ABOVE MENTIONED 

CONTRACT.  FURTHER, BID PROPOSALS SHALL NOT BE OPENED WITHOUT 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF ALL ADDENDUMS FOR THE GIVEN 

CONTRACT. 

mailto:ngornick@joliet.gov

